
From: Amy Obegi
To: LaNae Jaimez
Subject: FW: Program Review
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 2:35:56 PM

I introduced the pilot at the school of CTE spring flex meeting and then we had later meetings. I will see
what I can find...Here is an old email.

From: Maire Morinec
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2013 2:31 PM
To: Amy Obegi; Peter Cammish; Pei-Lin Van't Hul
Cc: Debbie Luttrell-Williams
Subject: RE: Program Review

Yes that is true.  We will be in 505 for our meeting.
 

From: Amy Obegi 
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2013 12:16 PM
To: Debbie Luttrell-Williams; Maire Morinec
Cc: Pei-Lin Van't Hul
Subject: Program Review
 
Hi Debbie and Maire,
I am assuming Pei-Lin and I will be stopping by during the 4-5 school meeting on Friday. Is that
correct? We probably just need 10-15 minutes (can get by on less if need be), to introduce the pilot.
We will go into details with lead writers in a training at a later date. Please let us know at exactly
what time you would like us.
 
Hope your holidays were wonderful!
Amy
 
Amy Obegi, MS
Early Childhood Education/Human Development Instructor
Solano College
4000 Suisun Valley  Road
Fairfield, CA 94534
(707) 864-7000 x. 5045
amy.obegi@solano.edu
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